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« Recent Member Communications

e Final Retirement Plan Election Begins

« Easier Search Functionality for Board Meeting Recordings
« Department of Homeland Security Ransomware Exercise
e Successful Relocation of Business Continuity Site

e Distribution of Year-End Tax Statements to Members



Questions?

This material is intended for use by the board of the State Teachers Retirement System of Ohio (STRS Ohio) and not by any other party. STRS Ohio
makes no representations, guarantees, or warranties as to the accuracy, completeness, currency, or suitability of the information provided in this
material. Nothing included herein is either a legal reference or a complete statement of the laws or administrative rules of STRS Ohio. In any
conflict between the information provided herein and any applicable laws or administrative rules, the laws and administrative rules shall prevail.
This material is not intended to provide tax, legal or investment advice. STRS Ohio disclaims any liability for any claims or damages that may result
from reliance on this material or the information it contains, including any information obtained from third parties.





